
Nordic Solidarity Brigade arrives
in Cuba

 

Havana, December 13 (RHC)-- Friends from Sweden, Denmark and the UK arrived in Cuba as part of the
62nd Nordic Solidarity Brigade.

According to the Cuban Institute for Friendship with the Peoples, activists are here to celebrate the 60th
anniversary of the Cuban Revolution alongside the Cuban people. The brigade is staying at the Julio
Antonio Mella International Camp, in the western province of Artemisa through January 3rd.  
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